12. COMMUNITY BOARDS' NATIONAL CONFERENCE - DUNEDIN, MARCH 2005

The Board was asked to consider the appointment of members as delegates to attend the 2005 Community Board Conference to be held in Dunedin in March 2005.

Cheryl Colley moved, seconded by Mike Wall:

- 1. That two members be appointed as delegates to attend the March 2005 Community Boards' Conference in Dunedin.
- 2. That the decision regarding who should represent the Board be a matter for the incoming Board.

The motion was put to the meeting and declared **carried** on division number 3, by 5 votes to 2, the voting being as follows:

For (5): Val Carter, Cheryl Colley, Pat Harrow, Barbara Stewart, Mike Wall

Against (2): Mark Kunnen, Ron Wright,